
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Easter School – Tuesday 2nd April – Thursday 4th April 

Please find further information for pupils who have chosen to attend Easter School during the 

first week of the holidays.  

The purpose of Easter School is to provide pupils with additional support as they prepare for 

the forthcoming SQA exams. It is hoped that a productive but relaxed environment will be 

created.  

• The programme will run from 9.15am – 1.30pm Tuesday to Thursday. 

• There will be 4 sessions covering subject specific revision together with the 

opportunity for private study.  

• Pupils must attend subjects they have signed up for – no last-minute changes can be 

made as safety procedures must be followed. 

• There will be a 15-minute break in the morning – pupils should bring 

snacks/refreshments as no dining facilities are available. 

• Pupils are responsible for getting themselves to and from school. 

• Uniform is not required but football colours are not allowed. 

• The normal rules regarding the use of mobile phones/behaviour will apply to avoid 

disruption during sessions. 

As you can appreciate, a lot of time and effort has gone into the preparation of this event and 

all pupils who have signed up for classes will be expected to attend. If a pupil is unable to 

attend, please contact the school. 

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you require 

further information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

V Hunter 

PT Pupil Support 

 

 

 

 



 


